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Thank you for the inventory of US GHG emissions. The inventory is critical to let industry and others
 know how we are doing – and to live up to our commitments to the world community. Working
 hard on understanding sources and sinks is critical, and as a US forest owner, I am always especially
 interested in the methods for measuring sequestration from forests.
 
Transparency is key.
 
Identifying best technologies on methane leakage is also key. The industry will respond to the data –
 and must respond. In this area emission reductions are cost effective, and technology development
 will stay in step with areas of identified leaks. Considering the GWP of methane identifying leaks and
 stopping them is a key to the successful US transition from coal to natural gas.
 
Best Regards,
 

Cassie Ridenour
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